
           

INFORMATION LETTER 

 
Information on access regulations and parking rules for coaches 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

the Salzburg Festival would like to inform you about the regulations for parking and access to the 

“Hofstallgasse” due to new legal requirements (05/04/55261/2006/030 City of Salzburg):  

 

“According to the limited space available for coaches at the Max-Reinhardt-Platz only 6 permits 

per Festival performance will be issued to coach companies which have received large ticket 

allocations and have a longer journey to Salzburg. Only those coach drivers who can show this 

permit will be given access to the “Hofstallgasse” by the police. These regulations have been set 

up in order to guarantee the access of buses that are fully or nearly fully occupied. 

In case Festival performances coincide concerning at the beginning or end, also only 6 permits 

will be issued. In addition guests can also get off the buses at the stops of public transport 

according to the legal provision of the traffic rules and regulations. In order to pick up the 

Festival guests, the bus terminals in the “Paris-Lodron-Strasse” and “Erzabt- Klotz-Strasse” 

are available.”  

     *Extract from the Information letter of the city of Salzburg 

 

In order to be able to allocate the permit we kindly ask to register yourself or your hired bus  

company at the e-mail address busvignette@salzburgfestival.at 

  

Please include the following information: 

 

• event (date, performance, time, space): e.g.: 03. August., DIE ZAUBERFLÖTE, 19:30 h, 

Haus für Mozart  

• number of persons:  

• client (ticket buyer):  

• coach company (please state the full address including a contact name): 

 

All applications for permits must be submitted by July 8th 2022 and will then be processed  

immediately. Permits can only be made available for the venues Großes Festspielhaus, Haus für 

Mozart, Felsenreitschule & Domplatz. 

 

With best regards  

Salzburg Festival 
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